
 

1 April 2022 

Easter Celebrations at Alfords Point Public School 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our annual Easter Celebrations will be held on Thursday 7 April. We will be running many events during 
the morning session for our whole school community. Please read the information below to find out 
more details. 

Easter Mufti 

The SRC have decided to keep up with tradition and run an Easter Mufti Day. All students are asked to 
bring in a gold coin donation if they wish to dress in mufti. The SRC have decided that they would like 
to support a school affected by the floods in NSW. All coins collected will be donated to the chosen 
school which has been affected by the floods. Students can come dressed with big ears, fluffy tails, big 
teeth, as bunnies or Easter eggs, or simply wear bright/pastel Easter colours. 

The Easter Eggshibition 

K-2 Easter Colouring & Decorating Competition 

All colouring and decorating competitions are due back to school by Wednesday 6 April. Students are 
to hand them to their class teacher or Ms Panourgias. 

3-6 Easter Dioramas   

Students in Years 3-6 can create a diorama to match the Easter theme. In the past students have 
created dioramas such as the Eggtanic, Eggtastic Race, Eggorama etc. All dioramas are to be brought 
to the hall on Thursday morning before 9am.  

Teachers and the SRC will vote for the most creative colouring competitions and dioramas during the 
day. The winners will be announced in the afternoon. 

Easter Hat Parade 

Students in K-2 will be required to bring in their Easter bonnets on the morning of the parade and leave 
them in their classrooms. Our K-2 Easter Hat Parade will begin at 9.30am. Parents and carers are invited 
to attend. 

Easter Raffle 

Thank you to those families who have donated treats for the P&C Easter raffle. If you would like to 
donate, please send items to the office by Monday 4 April. The P&C Easter raffle will be drawn during 
the Easter Hat Parade. On Tuesday the P&C will be preparing the 30 Easter Hampers in the school hall. 
Volunteers are welcome to assist, please let the P&C know if you would like to help. Easter raffle tickets 
can only be purchased online at http://www.rafflelink.com.au/apps-easter22 . Raffle ticket sales close 
5pm on Wednesday 6 April.  

We thank our whole school community for assisting to make this a special day for our students and 
their families. We look forward to celebrating this day with everyone. 

Maria Panourgias and Emily Townsend      Annette Wein 
SRC Co-ordinators        Principal 

http://www.rafflelink.com.au/apps-easter22

